
TO: City of Austin Planning Commission 

FROM: Steven Minor, P.E.  

DATE: July 11, 2022 

Re: Zoning Case C14-2022-0047 Postponement 

Planning Commission Members, 

Please accept this note as GEI’s formal request for postponement of zoning case C14-2022-0047 

at 701 – 703 Highland Avenue. We would like to request to be postponed to the next available 

meeting, on July 26th.  

Thanks, 

Steven Minor, P.E. 

Gray Engineering, Inc. 

--- 

Consulting Engineers TBPELS Firm 2946 

8834 N. Capital of Texas Highway, Suite 140 

Austin, TX 78759 

Phone:  512.452.0371 

Fax:        512.454.9933 

 


